
Dear Editors,  

 

as requested we have provided for a language revision of the text.  

Regarding self-citations there are 2/36 citations (5% of the total), these citations are appropriate 

to the paper and in particular one of the two citations is one of the works included in the review.  

The abstract was structured as required.  

The author contributions section and also article highlights have been added.  

 

Hoping we have done a good job, we thank you for your availability.  

 

Dr. Raffaele Vitiello 


